

State of New Iersep

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS
NJ VETERANS MEMORIAL HOME AT MENLO PARK
132 EVERGREEN ROAD
PO BOX 3013
EDISON, NJ 08818

CHRIS CHRISTIE Governor Commander-in-Chief MICHAEL L. CUNNIFF
Brigadier General
Adjutant General

July 1, 2016

Mr. Ernest Stoukas Disabled American Veterans Chapter 16 C/O American Legion Post 12 255 East Union Avenue Somerville, NJ 08876

Dear Mr. Stoukas:

On behalf of the residents and staff at the New Jersey Veterans Memorial Home at Menlo Park, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your organization for your most generous donation of women's robes, afghans and lap robes for our residents.

Your donation of these wonderful items was given to our Recreation Department for our residents who are in need.

Our residents really appreciate your kind and thoughtful donations. Donations like yours help to provide a better quality of life for our residents.

Again, thank you so much for thinking of our residents.

Joseph Brandspiegel, MBA, LNHA

Chief Executive Officer

Sincerely,

Marsha Lasko, ADC

Supervisor of Recreation